
 

St. Theresa’s Newsletter  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LEARN PLAY PRAY GROW 

AUTUMN TERM 2015 – Friday 4th September 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Welcome back to the new school 
year! 
It’s been an amazing week. The children have 
already settled into their new classrooms and 
have made an excellent start with their new 
teachers. 
We hope you like the refurbishments that 
have been carried out over the holidays. 
There is a much safer and pleasing entrance 
to the school for the children and visitors 
with the wider pedestrian gate and fenced 
walk way. But for the children, the best work 
has been carried out in the playground. They 
love the new tangle trail, climbing frame, 
bouncy all weather imitation grass and the 
playground markings!  
We are very grateful for all the hard work 
and fundraising that was carried out in order 
for us to achieve so much in such a short 
space of time!  
Wishing everyone a fantastic year at St 
Theresa’s. 
Best wishes 
Miss Kelly  
 

 
 
Reminders! Uniform – Summer dresses and polo shirt are permitted until half term. 
Girls’ trousers must not be worn until after half term. Lost Property - Please make sure 
you label your child’s uniform clearly. The lost property bin is full and we cannot 
distribute the items as the names have worn away. Don’t forget to label new items!     
Attendance – Please do not take extended holidays during term time. Fines will be 
issued. Birthdays – Fruit may be brought in if children wish to celebrate their birthday 
with their class. Alternatively you can buy a book to give the class. Sweets, cakes biscuits 
are not permitted. Jewellery – Only watches and stud earrings are permitted.   

 

A note from Mrs O’Melia Deputy Head 
Thank you to all the children, parents and 
staff at St Theresa’s for your warm and 

friendly welcome. 
I have really enjoyed my first week. I 

feel privileged to be part of a wonderful 
school and look forward to working with 

you all this year! 
 

A note from Mr Troy KS2 Leader 
Thank you for an amazing three days and 
the huge welcome I have received from 
all the staff and parents. I look forward 

to the year ahead and becoming a member 
of such a fantastic team! 

A note from Miss Shatiry Yr 3 Teacher 
I have had a great week here at St Theresa’s. 
All the staff here have been very friendly and 

welcoming. I have got lots of support and 
guidance and I am very glad I chose St 
Theresa’s school to start my career.  

A note from Mrs Holland Part Time Teacher 
Thank you to the staff and children for 

welcoming me so warmly this week. I have 
enjoyed working with the Yr 3 pupils already 

and I look forward to meeting all the classes as 
the weeks continue. 
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Dates for your diary 
 

Curriculum Meetings will be held for parents in the Multi-Purpose room at 3pm for the following classes 
Wednesday 9th Sept – Year 1 Miss Gurevitz 
Thursday 10th Sept – Year 2 Miss Reilly 
Friday 11th Sept – Year 3 Red & Blue Miss Shatiry & Miss Johnson 
Monday 14th Sept – Year 6 Mr Troy 
Tuesday 15th Sept – Year 5 Miss Dias 
Wednesday 16th Sept – Year 4 Miss O’Brien 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

              
 

Achievements 

  Y1  Stella – For her enthusiasm for 
being in Yr 1. 
Aidan – For being an excellent 
listener and sharing his ideas. 

Y2  Francesca – For her lovely 
attitude to learning. 
Samuel – For being an excellent 
role model. 

Y3 Blue Jermaine – For helping new 
students in our class to settle in. 
Ben – For tremendous effort in 
writing. 

Y3 Red Andrew – For some fantastic 
ideas in his writing. 
Lola – For a great understanding 
of our growth mindset. 

Y4 Ana – For settling in straight 
away and helping Miss O’Brien. 
Joe – For settling in straight 
away into Y4 and for excellent 
behaviour. 

Y5 Nuno – For his enthusiasm and 
motivation and for being an 
excellent role model. 
Achali – For his enthusiasm and 
motivation and for being an 
excellent role model. 

Y6 Jamie – For being really creative 
with his story openers. 
Jaeden – For challenging himself 
with his maths this week. 

 

 
 

 

A New School Year Blessing. 
 

 
 

May the Lord bless us as we 
begin this new school year 

together. 
May His loving presence 

surround us. May we find 
peace and happiness in our 

learning and our play. 
 Amen 

KEEP IN TOUCH:  
St Theresa’s Primary School, 
East End Rd,  
LONDON N3 2TD   
Tel: 0208 346 8826  
Email: 
office@sttheresas.barnetmail.net  
Fax: 0208 3460215 
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